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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The weather has certainly turned wintry! The Autumn Term has absolutely whizzed by and it’s hard to       
believe that it is now December.  We have a busy two weeks ahead of us at school with many events 
and activities organized for the children. 
 
This morning we were treated to a very entertaining assembly by 5M all about Ancient Greece with 
amazing acting, comic timing and confidence.  You could see how well the children worked together as 
a team to make it successful and how much they were enjoying themselves. 
 
Behind the Mask 
On Tuesday this week, I attended a conference organized by Surrey County Council’s All Age Autism        
Strategy, entitled ‘Behind the Mask’.  There were a variety of speakers and workshops with the aim of      
increasing educationalists understanding of how common masking is amongst the autistic population, 
with autistic girls particularly skilled in masking their anxiety. The conference was so eye-opening for 
me and has made me reflect on the experiences of neuro-divergent children here at Barnsbury.  In the 
new year, I will start to work on this area and will be looking for input from children and parents. 
 

Jeffy 
Please be aware of a YouTube cartoon series called Jeffy.  
At first glance, the puppet-style cartoon could be mistaken for child-appropriate content. However, 
Jeffy is part of a wider trend of animated videos that may look child-friendly but content-wise, they’re 
anything but.   
The character of Jeffy has been criticised for portraying an offensive stereotype of someone with un-
specified learning difficulties or disability. Despite the video’s child-friendly animation style, the  videos 
portray sexual content, nudity, violence, gore, profanity and more inappropriate themes.  
I urge all parents to click here to learn more information about Jeffy. 
 
 
 

https://ineqe.com/2023/11/09/safeguarding-update-youtube-cartoon-jeffy/?utm_campaign=Newsletter&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=283898404&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--gMTVZtPNcjEK9KzIvMQIJEy2f09EDH73tcZ4NBZzdHoGBAvs1oBNXgl7h34SXrFQC-zcpFguQSMemELaYwEguGO8BcSVmwv4sZ4KtSLcW4neTTn


 

 
 

Supported Lodgings / Fostering 
Supported Lodgings, and Fostering are both incredibly rewarding experiences that can transform the lives 
of both the children/young people being supported and the carers’ themselves. Children and young peo-
ple who enter the care system have often experienced trauma and instability in their lives, and a stable 
and supportive carer family can make a significant difference in their wellbeing and development. In Sur-
rey, there are over 1,000 children in care and Surrey County Council have just under 400 carer families. 
You can find out more by contacting Surrey County Council Fostering Service on: 0300 123 1620 or via 
email at: supportedlodgings@surreycc.gov.uk or by visiting the website: www.surreycc.gov.uk/fostering. 
 
Help the planet and our school.  
Rethink Waste invites you to join our community to reduce waste and help environmental school projects 
across Surrey County. 

You’ll take part in fun activities to help you reduce waste, which will win you points to donate to schools. 
The more points your school receives, the higher their share of the prize pot! 
Each participating school will win a share of £6,000! Funds will go towards greener learning for children – 
please register today!  Please see the body of the newsletter for more information. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
With kind regards, 

 
 
 

Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 

https://rethinkwaste.co.uk/schools


Dates for your diary 2023-24 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December  

Friday 1st 9am—5M Class Assembly 

Monday 4th PTA—Mince Pie Monday 

Tuesday 5th 9.30am Rock Steady Concert 

Wednesday 6th Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 7th PTA—Christmas Secret Shop in school 

Friday 8th PTA—Christmas Secret Shop in school 

Friday 8th 9.00am Rock Steady Concert 

Monday 11th PTA—Mince Pie Monday 

Monday 11th 9.15am Dress rehearsal for KS1 Christmas Production 

Monday 11th 2pm KS1 Christmas Production 

Tuesday 12th 9.15am and 2pm KS1 Christmas Production 

Tuesday 12th 2-3pm—Acorns Christmas Craft and Singing 

Wednesday 13th Christmas Carol Concert Years 3 & 4 

Thursday 14th 9.30am Rock Steady Concert 

Thursday 14th 2-3pm—Acorns Christmas Craft and Singing 

Friday 15th 1.15pm End of Term 



Dates for your diary 2023-24 

Spring Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January  

Tuesday 2nd INSET Day 

Wednesday 3rd First day of Spring Term 

Wednesday 10th Local Governing Committee Meeting (8am-10am) 

Friday 26th Creative Arts Day 

February  

Friday 2nd 9am—3M Class Assembly 

Friday 9th 9am—6J Class Assembly 

12th—16th Half Term 

Monday 19th INSET Day 

Wednesday 21st Year 5 Trip 

March  

Wednesday 6th Local Governing Committee Meeting (8am-10am) 

Thursday 7th World Book Day 

Friday 8th 9am—1M Class Assembly 

Friday 15th 9am—3B Class Assembly 

Tuesday 19th 9.30am Rock Steady  Spring Concert 

Thursday 21st 9.30am Rock Steady Spring Concert 

Friday 22nd Y4 & 5 Production Dress Rehearsal (KS1) 9.30am 

Monday 25th Y4 & 5 Production Dress Rehearsal (KS2) 1.30pm 

Wednesday 27th Y4 & 5 Production—adults only—6pm 

Thursday 28th End of Term—Finish 1.15pm 

April  

Monday 15th INSET Day 

Tuesday 16th  First Day of Summer Term 



 

 

 

 

Star of the  

 

 

 

Effort  

 

 

Values  

Award 

 

 

 

Writer of the 

Month  

Oak Aliza Paul Abdullah Olivia 

Ash Bella Alia Quinn Elliot 

1B Arthur Logan C Kyla Jack 

1M Ava Mikael Henry Hannah 

2M Isaac Maximus Fatimah S Hadley 

2T George Christian Nellis Tyler 

3B William Lola Chiram Lucy 

3M Violet Logan Sylvia Thomas W 

4T Theo Rose Ruohan Orla 

4D Zoe Emma Isla Bella 

5M Bowen Noah Evangeline  

5B Aroosh Erin Jack Myra 

6J Ollie Maya Michael M  

6G Jesse Aurelia & Tilly Kyle Flynn 

Congratulations to the recipients of a WOW 

certificate this week:  Gia-Rae (2T), 

Matthew (2M), Daniel (2M), Dylan (5B), 

William (4D), George (4D), Rosie (4D), Dex-

ter (4D) 

Congratulations to our Super Spellers 

this week:  Abiya (3M), Henry (3B) 



Reception Last Friday, Reception had a fantastic Fairytale Dress Up Day to celebrate the end of their 

topic. We had so much fun pretending to be our favourite fairytale characters. We had a 

parade to show off our costumes – everyone looked brilliant. We had a magical day.  

On Wednesday, Nursery, Reception and some KS1 children enjoyed a drama workshop from Perform For Schools. Nursery 

and Reception went on a Fairytale Adventure as they used their imagination to travel through the enchanted forest to find 

the hidden castle.  

Acorns had to be brave when crossing a river where the troll was waiting. They pretended to be trees, witches, Princesses 

and Princes entering the wicked Queen’s castle. Acorns pretended to be the Queen’s teddy bears where they had to be as 

still as a statue, but they magically came alive when the Queen wasn’t looking. The Queen asked them all to make a wish 

as to what they wanted to be one day. 



Candy Cane Phonics  

Here we have a candy cane made of card and pieces of white 
paper with tricky words/red words on. I used this activity for 
my morning interventions this week and the children loved it. 
The children were asked to recall the words from sight, some 
were a bit tricky so had some support. I decided to also have 
Alien words written on the back so I can use the activity for 
various targets.  
 
Santa’s coming!!  
Miss Paice   

Morning Athletics Club 

This week saw our Athletes digging really deep, as the temperature dropped.  Despite the frost and mud, the 
children ran some incredible times, and I remain in awe of their determination.  Thanks to Tracy for helping 
out.  Seen here doing a warm-up and stretch with the team.  


















